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Board Meeting

• An interview was conducted for a new SPED TA and it went well. 
We will also be interviewing for a new SPED teacher for KW, as we 
are adding new qualifying students on a regular basis; Therefore 
just having one teacher covering both the KW Bergan and Vina 
Chattin positions is not enough, so we are excited to interview for 
this position. 

• The transition training is scheduled for 1/18 for the Middle School 
and High School teachers to help them with their transition IEPs 
and we are working on the final date for the Aware training. OPI is 
offering Mante training in Great Falls, so we are working on 
sending several staff members to this training. 

• The Speech Pathologists, School Psychologists, OTs, and PTs, are 
continuing to work hard to assess students to determine whether 
or not they qualify for Special Education Services and also to 
provide services for students who are already qualified for 
services. 

• Due to the Holiday Break, it’s been fairly quiet in the SPED 
Department, but we hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a 
restful holiday and are healthy and ready to start out the new 
year!         


